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I don’t want to plague parishioners with emails but we believe this latest piece of information is of 
significant importance. We have received several responses to my latest newsletter regarding the 
time frame for responses to Bellway and Forward Investment’s Survey Monkey questions. We are 
pleased to announce that we have managed to get the deadline for answering extended to 10th 
March. 
We can also advise that there will be a meeting with NYCC Highways, local ward councillors and 
parish councillors later this week to discuss the issue of access to the “Dunlopillo” site from the 
NYCC viewpoint. This will not be a public meeting as one could anticipate a very large turn-out of 
objectors. Rest assured, all local councillors are of one voice in opposing the proposals made 
during the consultation event. 
Lastly, the display panels/documents on show at the consultation are now added in PDF on the 
parish council website under “News” (http://www.pannalandburnbridge-
pc.gov.uk/News_6823.aspx). 
 
Could those of you who requested information on the proposals made, please respond by Survey 
Monkey as soon as you can. This will then enable us to demonstrate to NYCC the strength of 
feeling against the proposals for a through route and with it the destruction of the post office. 
Please remember that those answers end up at Bellway and not at the council. However, they 
certainly do count and will be made available. If you didn’t manage to attend the Bellway briefing, 
you might find it convenient just to put your comments into boxes 4 and 6 of the survey. 
 
We would appreciate it if you could give us reasons why you oppose the through route concept. 
There are those as stated in Pannal Village Society’s response to the original planning application 
but that was two or three years ago – things change! Just saying it isn’t wanted is insufficient; 
logical, factual, reasoned objections are critical if we are to have any chance of combatting the 
plans. Please send any comments/reasons to our parish clerk; parishclerk@pannalandburnbridge-
pc.gov.uk as well as those in your response to the questions to: 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/pannal. 
 
On behalf of the parish council, many thanks to those of you who have responded/replied and 
written letters to councillors and officers. Please keep up the pressure. We’re not giving up without 
a fight. Please remember, do not hesitate to contact us via the parish clerk Andrew Macdonald 
(parishclerk@pannalandburnbridge-pc.gov.uk or 07802 460789) if you have comments or 
suggestions on how to improve our parish. 
 
Please forward this newsletter to anyone who you feel may not have received it - they can sign up 
to the newsletter by contacting the Parish Clerk. 
  
Howard West, Chairman 
howard.west@pannalandburnbridge-pc.gov.uk 
 

Past Newsletters can now be seen on the News page of our website 
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